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 Back to it again in the first few months of 2023.  We are extremely excited to announce 6 
Firefighters from an early 2022 hiring process will be closing out their 12-month probationary 
period.  These members have pushed through a rigorous 12-month probationary process where 
they have learned basic skills of the Ozark Fire Protection District and become proficient at life-
saving measures to become excellent at emergency service delivery.   

 

 To say we are proud of their accomplishments would be an understatement.  They have all 
overcome battles to become to professional Firefighters you see today.  Please join us as we 
welcome them to the full-time staff of the Ozark Fire Protection District Team.   
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In other news, the district has closed out the 2022 year with just under 3,987 calls for 
service, approximately 11 calls per day on average.  68 of those calls for building fires alone.  
Crews train daily to provide the services demanded by our citizens.  We are privledged to be a 
small part of this buddy community and look forward to what 2023 has in store.   

 

 As always we want everyone to remain fire safe in all they do.  February is the 
perfect time to  

 

Respectfully; 

Aaron S. Heaton 

Assistant Chief 

aheaton@ozarkfire.org 

Ozark Fire Protection District 

Station: (417) 581-4436 

Fax: (417) 581-4496 
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